
      

                               

I am resending this mail in response to an e-mail received from 
 I am writing to register my complaint re the proposed plans to build on Green Belt land and especially the 

use of the Trans Pennine Trail to provide a dual carriageway. 
I use the Trans Pennine Trail as a place to have respite and peace. 
It provides an excellent safe environment for walkers, cyclists(especially families),runners and dog walkers 
throughout all the seasons of the year. 
Exercise, fresh air and enjoyment of nature and God's creation are valuable to all ages in the busy modern world 
we live in. 
People have chosen to live in Grappenhall and Thelwall because they appreciate the importance of these things. 

. 

If we wanted to live in a city we would have chosen Liverpool or Manchester! 




